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April 20, 2011

Rapid City Council
300 Sixth Street
Rapid City, SD 57701

Honorable Jason Gant
Secretary of State

500 E Capitol Ave
Pierre, SD 57501

RE: South Dakota Association of County Commissioners Scholarship Raffle
Dear Rapid City Council and Secretary of State Gant, |

This letter is to notify your office that the South Dakota Association of County
Commissioners will be conducting a statewide raffle to raise funds for our college
scholarship program. The raffle will be consistent with SDCL 22-25-25. Raffle tickets
will begin being sold on May 23, 2011. The drawing will be held on September 20, 2011
during our Annual South Dakota County Convention which is located at the Ramkota
Hotel in Rapid City, South Dakota,

Sincerely,

S L by

Bob Wilcox, Executive Director
South Dakota Association of County Commissioners
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